
Albrighton Medical Practice Newsletter 

 

Named GP 

With effect from April 2015 practices are required to allocate a named GP to all of their 
patients and to inform them accordingly.  

 
For administrative purposes, the named GP for our patients will be the usual GP seen.  For 
newly registering patients this will be the GP they are registered to. 

 
This does not prevent you from seeing any GP within the practice as you currently do, 
neither does it change the GP you normally see.  

 

Patient Participation Group 

Albrighton Patient Group continues to seek new members.  The Group tries to represent the 
views of the practice population as a whole and so has a role in shaping changes and 
improvements to the services delivered by the Practice.  Bi-monthly meetings are held at the 
Practice where any views or suggestions from any of our patients can be discussed.  All 
patients are welcome to attend any of these meetings.  Please feel free to drop into one of 
the meetings either to observe or to bring any suggestions.  

 
 

 


